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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 15, 1988 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers Brooks Compton 

Sally Beals 
Bernard Samples 
J. v. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised that terms will expire for the 
following members of City Boards and Commissions, all have 
indicated a desire to continue their service: 

Timothy Shroyer City Beautiful Commission 
Linda Hall Sister City Committee 
Marion Massaro Sister City Committee 
Shirley Oglesbee Sister City Committee 
Ferne Reilich Sister City Committee 
Elmer Tate Planning Commission Chairman 
B. Scott Feldmaier Board of Architectural Review Chairman 

Council concurred that the above listed volunteers be reappointed 
to their respective positions. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the Consultants developing the 
Streetscape and Transportation Plans for the Architectural 
Preservation District have met with City Staff. The Consultants 
will meet with City Council on Monday, August 29, 1988 to receive 
feedback from City Officials. The Architectural Preservation 
District Task Force will be reactivated at a later date to serve 
as a sounding Board for the Consultants. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the State of Ohio License Bureau is 
now selling auto license plates in the building to the rear of 
the Centerville Municipal Building. The Contract between the 
License Bureau and the City of Centerville will be adjusted to 
provide them with additional space as required for this function. 

Upon request of Mr. Stone, A Resolution Establishing A Law 
Enforcement Fund, will be redrafted for clarification. 

Upon question of Mayor Heintz, the Sunshine Law will be 
reviewed to ascertain Centerville's strict conformance with this 
State Law . 

Mayor Heintz, making reference to correspondence received 
from residents on Bournemouth Court in Greenbrier Commons 
concerning development of Tifton Greens, advised that this matter 
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will be an agenda item for the August 22, 1988 Council Work 
Session Meeting. 

As questioned by Mr. Singer, Mr. Kenning will total 
complaints received concerning the roosting of starlings in 
Centerville, and report back to Council. 
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Marilyn J. McLaugh~ n-
Clerk of Council 


